
  be 3421 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 3421 # mnemoneuo {mnay-mon-yoo'-o}; from a derivative of
3420; to exercise memory, i.e. recollect; by implication to
punish; also to rehearse: -- make mention; {be} mindful,
remember.[ql

  grave 3419 # mnemeion {mnay-mi'-on}; from 3420; a remembrance,
i.e. cenotaph (place of interment): -- {grave}, sepulchre, tomb.
[ql

  make 3421 # mnemoneuo {mnay-mon-yoo'-o}; from a derivative of
3420; to exercise memory, i.e. recollect; by implication to
punish; also to rehearse: -- {make} mention; be mindful,
remember.[ql

  mention 3421 # mnemoneuo {mnay-mon-yoo'-o}; from a derivative
of 3420; to exercise memory, i.e. recollect; by implication to
punish; also to rehearse: -- make {mention}; be mindful,
remember.[ql

  mindful 3421 # mnemoneuo {mnay-mon-yoo'-o}; from a derivative
of 3420; to exercise memory, i.e. recollect; by implication to
punish; also to rehearse: -- make mention; be {mindful},
remember.[ql

  remember 3421 # mnemoneuo {mnay-mon-yoo'-o}; from a derivative
of 3420; to exercise memory, i.e. recollect; by implication to
punish; also to rehearse: -- make mention; be mindful,
{remember}.[ql

  remembrance 3420 # mneme {mnay'-may}; from 3403; memory: --
{remembrance}.[ql

  sepulchre 3419 # mnemeion {mnay-mi'-on}; from 3420; a
remembrance, i.e. cenotaph (place of interment): -- grave,
{sepulchre}, tomb.[ql

  tomb 3419 # mnemeion {mnay-mi'-on}; from 3420; a remembrance,
i.e. cenotaph (place of interment): -- grave, sepulchre, {tomb}.
[ql
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